
 

 

MOULTONBOROUGH ADVISORY BUDGET COMMITTEE 

MEETING MINUTES 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 24, 2010 

  

  

  

  

Present: Jean Beadle, Karel Crawford, Ed Marudzinski (via skype), and Alan Ballard 

  

Absent: Kathy Garry (by prior notice) 

  

Public: None 

  

  

The meeting was called to order at 12:55 PM by Chairperson  Jean Beadle in the Ernest Davis 

Room in the Moultonborough Town Hall. 

  

The minutes of the January 21
st
 and February 4

th
 meetings were approved by a motion made by 

Ed Marudzinski, seconded by Jean Beadle and unanimously approved. 

  

The meeting centered around the upcoming annual school and town meeting. It was agreed that 

several handouts summarizing the ABC’s recommendations on the major warrant articles be 

made available at these meetings. In the case of the school meeting, there would be a brief 

synopsis of the ABC’s reasons for not recommending the CBA and the budget. Karel Crawford 

pointed out that there would most likely be a question for the  ABC regarding not recommending 

the school budget. Jean Beadle will be prepared to give the dollar amount if the administrative 

salary increases are omitted from the budget. 

  

Ed Marudzinski brought up several items that he felt should be addressed by the school board 

such as school enrollment in relation to class configuration and more up to date population 

statistics. It was agreed that these topics plus others needed to be covered by the school board in 

a more substantive manner. 

  

Jean Beadle will arrange schedules for upcoming quarterly reviews for the town and school. She 

also mentioned that the ABC needs to regroup after the town meetings and prepare a final report. 

  

The meeting was adjourned at 1:40 PM by a motion made by Ed Marudzinski, seconded by 

Karel Crawford, and unanimously approved. 

  

  

Respectfully submitted, 

  

Alan Ballard, ABC Member        

   

 


